

Whittier Regional Vocational Technical High School

115 Amesbury Line Road Haverhill, MA 01830-1898 978-373-4101 Fax: 978-521-0260 www.whittiertech.org

NOTICE OF MEETING

April 6, 2022

The School Committee will meet https://www.youtube.com/c/WhittierTechHighSchool ON February 12, 2022, Governor Baker signed into law an Act Extending certain COVID-19 measures adopted during the State of Emergency. This Act includes an extension, until July 15, 2022, of the remote meeting provisions. Per Governor Baker's extension, the public will not be allowed to physically access this School Committee meeting. The Public can view the meeting live via: https://www.youtube.com/c/WhittierTechHighSchool Public Comments for this meeting can be emailed in advance to: lrand@whittier.tec.ma.us

Whittier Tech: Working on your future

Brett Murphy Chairperson School Committee

Maureen Lynch Superintendent